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NOVEMBER MEETING

The Chi Epsilon Sigma Board and
Directors met on November 14 to
continue planning for our annual
conference. We also discussed other ways
to stay connected to our members
throughout the whole year. As you read
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through this newsletter, we hope that you will consider participating
and invited new CES support staff to join. 

NOVEMBER 2023

FACEBOOK GIVEAWAY

One way to stay connected to our
members is through Facebook! If you are
on social media, we invite you to like and
follow our page - facebook.com/chiesuky

To help increase our following, we will be
doing a giveaway on our Facebook page!

The winner will receive the items pictured
to the right: a canvas tote, a drink tumbler,
a bento box, a handmade pen sleeve (pen
included), a notebook, and 2 notepads! 



CHIES Q&A ZOOM

The ChiES Board and
Directors will be hosting
a Q&A Session via Zoom
on December 7. This is
for all support staff -
new and existing - who
have questions about
Chi Epsilon Sigma or
our annual conference.
We will send this out to
all staff, not just
members. If you have a
new employee in your
office, encourage them
to join!

MEMBERSHIP

Enrollment information for Chi Epsilon Sigma will be
sent out to all CES support staff next month.
Membership dues are $20 and must be paid by
January 31. Be sure to watch your e-mail in December!  

If you have any questions about membership, reach out to Georganne
Collins, Treasurer, or the ChiES Director representing your area.
Information can also be found on our website at www.chies.ca.uky.edu

W 1-2: Stephanie Caldwell
W 3-4: Sue Rice
W 5-6: Sherry Stith
W 7-8: Katie Sandlin

C 1-2: Carol Thompson
C 3-4: Ryan Linton
C 5-6: Lisa Castell
C 7-8: Stephanie Howard

E 1-2: Lisa Stevens
E 3-4: Carrie Adkins
E 5-6: Debbie Combs
E 7-8: Donna Napier

UK Lexington: Melissa Feddes  UK Princeton: Brandy Garcia  RCARS: Josh Mullins



Information about our annual
conference will go out to
enrolled members in
February/March. Please note
that conference registration is
separate from membership
enrollment. Both will be
covered by professional
improvement funds with AED
approval. If you have any
questions, please reach out to
any member of the board or
join our Q&A Zoom. 

We love to support
our members in
every way possible.
During each annual
conference,
members are able to
set up shop at our
Mini Mall! Official
registration to
reserve a table will
be included with the
conference
registration. In the
meantime, let us
know if you have
questions. 

2024 ANNUAL CONFERENCE - PAINTSVILLE, KY



OPEN POSITIONS

Chi Epsilon Sigma Directors and
the Treasurer serve two-year
terms. The President, Vice
President, Secretary, and Annalist
serve one-year terms. Incoming
officers and directors will be
installed at the annual conference.
Applications are being accepted
for the 2024-2025 year for the
following positions:

Visit our website at
https://chies.ca.uky.edu/board for
more information, including
position descriptions and the
application. Please note that
applications require signatures
from your Supervisor/Agent and
your AED/Department Chair.

President
Vice President
Secretary
Annalist
W 1-2 Director
W 3-4 Director
C 1-2 Director
C 3-4 Director
E 1-2 Director
E 3-4 Director
UK Lexington
RCARS


